Seymour - NOTICE Leave in Army card file

Mr. Earl Seymour, 3204 Fremont Ave, S., Hinneapolis, Minn.
has written nearly each year since 1953 about locating his
brother who was taken by a family by the name of ECCLES
from Bay City. First name might be Roy, James, Robert, Charles

This correspondence will be found in the 1948 Miscl AGO
Correspondence for 1958 underSeymour with a cross reference
in Miscl (same file) under Eccles.,

This correspondence has a survey of the cards of Armmy,

Navy and Marines so it will not be necessary to make
another complete search UNLESS THE MAN FURNISHED NEW

information.






